
 

Staff Report 
 

Meeting Date: June 17, 2025 
Meeting Type: City Council 

 

To: City Council 

From: Administration 

Item Title: Motion to approve purchase of a new sign for the harbor pedestrian 

entrance on South Beach Blvd. from Dixie Signs for $20,565.40 which is 

part of the FEMA Project worksheet #497 from Hurricane Zeta 

damages. 

 

Background: The administration received two quotes:  Dixie Signs ($20,565.40) and 

Signs Plus ($24,326.45).   This was damaged during Hurricane Zeta and is included in Project 

Worksheet #497:  Sign, 1 each of frame composite aluminum, 14 ft long x 4 ft high, broke off 

and missing due to storm surge and strong winds during Hurricane Zeta.    The city is 

responsible for 5% of the cost.  90% is FEMA reimbursement and 5% is paid by the State of 

Mississippi. 

 

Recommendation:   Approve 

 

Attachments: Dixie Signs Quote  

 


